
Tenant Decoration Expectations for Seasonal 

Events 

Dear [Tenant's Name], 

As we approach the upcoming seasonal events, we would like to share our expectations 

regarding decorations throughout the property. 

General Guidelines: 

• Please ensure all decorations are safe and do not pose any hazards. 

• Avoid using items that could damage walls, floors, or surfaces. 

• Decorations should be respectful of all cultures and traditions. 

• Consider the use of eco-friendly materials wherever possible. 

Specific Areas for Decoration: 

You are welcome to decorate your individual unit and common areas such as: 

• The Front Entrance 

• The Community Lounge 

• The Outdoor Spaces 

Important Dates: 

Decorations may be put up starting on [Start Date] and should be taken down by [End Date]. 

Thank you for your cooperation! We look forward to seeing the beautiful decorations that reflect 

the spirit of the season. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Property Management Company] 


